Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Dubruiel, Paul (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2018 11:46 AM

To: jaya.olson@gmail.com

Cc: chermajf@hotmail.com; Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 521-523 Desnoyer

2-21-18

Re: Duplex use
521-523 Desnoyer

Mr. Olson,

After review with DSI code enforcement, the determination was made, an application for re-establishment of
nonconforming use, will not be necessary before the Planning Commission.

Paul Dubruiel

Planning Tech for Zoning
Planning & Economic Development
1400 CHA 25 W. 4th St.

Saint Paul, MN 55102

P: (651) 266-6583

F: (651) 266-6549
paul.dubruiel@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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